Careers, the year ahead.

Careers is fortunate in that most activities can easily transfer online to address the missed opportunities from the limitations of last academic year.  

DASH
The DASH project, sponsored by JP Morgan, will be available later this term for our Year10s.  Students will undertake a 12 hour employability masterclass.  The programme will build their confidence, enhance their communication, team work, planning and leadership skills, and provide an insight into business and employment life, especially among ‘in-demand’ sectors such as STEM.

Tailored Careers Advice
Individual Careers Advisory meetings will be going ahead with the SAMME Project this term for our Year11s, where they gain individual guidance of the best pathway for their future. 

Speakers
Many speakers we had organised for assemblies will now take place virtually and be accessible to all year groups. Businesses, community organisations and individuals who could offer their time to share information about their area of work should contact Miss Walton.

Work Experience, Year 11 & Year 10
Thank you to all who worked tirelessly to secure a placement, however In the interest of safety a decision has been taken to change the approach to work experience.  With continuing uncertainty in our workplaces we will be bringing the focus into school.  In the Summer term there will be a series of days dedicated to the World of Work.  More information to follow.  

Website
Please keep an eye on the careers page on our website where lots of information and at times surveys will be available, keeping you informed. Currently there is a survey for parents in regards to receiving information.

Schools and Colleges Open Evenings
All information will be uploaded to the Carers page of our website in regards to open evenings, all of which are now virtual. 

I look forward to an exciting, if at times different, year ahead for Careers. Any questions or volunteers please contact Miss Walton via email

l.walton@parkfield.bournemouth.sch.uk

